
 

 

Invitation to teleconference – Analysts’ and Institutional Investors’ 
Briefing for the Presentation of the 2024 Financial Results 

 
Thessaloniki, 25th June 2025 

 
ALUMIL ALUMINIUM INDUSTRY S.A. (the “Company”), following its recent inclusion in the Mid 
Cap Index of the Athens Stock Exchange, invites analysts and institutional investors to attend 
its annual briefing on the financial results for the fiscal year 2024. 
 
The presentation will be held via teleconference on Thursday 3rd July 2025, at 11:00 a.m. 
(Greek local time). 
 
During the teleconference, the Company’s Management will present the key financial figures, 
recent business developments and strategic vision of ALUMIL Group. 
 
To participate in the teleconference, please follow the link below: 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1fd0bf49-e064-4606-b9a2-
04175961943e@b698b768-6383-40e6-b7e6-5ea989a5f99e 
 
The conference will be held in Greek, with a duration of approximately 60 minutes, and will 
include a question-and-answer session following the presentation. 
 
If you experience any difficulty, please call +30 2313 011023 (Contact person: Mr. Ioannis 
Ioannidis, Head of Investor Relations). 
 
 
  

  

  
 


